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Re: Docket Nos. 30-277
50-278
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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Request for Exemption from 10 CPR 50.48
for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

In accordance with telephone conversations with the
Peach Bottom Project Manager (December 8, 1981), this letter
revises the request for exemption to the implementation schedules
identified in 10 CFR 50.48, subsection (c)(2) and (d)(2)
regarding fire protection modifications. The revised request for
exemption is as follows:

Philadelphia Electric Company hereby requests an
exemption to regulations 10 CFR 50.48(c)(2) and (d)(2).for the
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station to extend the date to January
29, 1982, for completion of the following fire protection
modifications:

1) Sprinkler systems in the recirculation pump M-G set
lube oil pump rooms, and in the M-G set rooms.

2) Early warning detection systems (smoke detectors)
in the areas discussed in the March 20, 1981
letter, and the automation of the cable spreading
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room suppression system associe.ted with the new,

i smoke detection system.

1

3) Breathing air bottle charging system.

Additionally, Philadelphia Electric Company hereby
requests an exemption to regulations 10 CFR 50.48 (c)(2) and
(d)(2) for the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station to extend the
date to March 31, 1982, for completion of electrical supervision
of fire doors as approved in the staff's Supplement No. 1 to the
Safety Evaluation of the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Fire
Protection Program, item 3.2.6 (R. W. Reid to E. G. Bauer, dated
August 14, 1980).

A description of compensatory measures implemented while
the modifications are being completed is provided in
correspondence dated October 14, 1981 (J. W. Gallagher to D. G.
Eisenhut), and November 19, 1981 (S. L. Daltroff to D. G.
Eisenhut). Should you wish to discuss this matter further,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,
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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA :

ss.'

COUNTY OF PHILADELPHIA :

S. L. Daltroff, being first duly sworn, deposes and says:'

That he is Vice President of Philadelphia Electric Company,

that he has read the foregoing letter dated December 24, 1981,

relating to the Company's request for exemptions from the

implementation schedules identified in 10 CFR 50.48, subsections

(c)(2) and (d)(2), and the previous correspondence referred to

therein; that he knows the contents thereof; and that the

statements and matters set forth therein are true and correct to

the best of his knowledge, information and belief.
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Subscribed and sw n to

before me thi [J day
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EUZJ5 N. L.

4dary Pulhic Philt, Phill.

CMn Expires Jan. 30,1LU
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